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We’ve teamed up with the
National Crime Agency to make our 
filtering service safer than ever
Together with the National Crime Agency, we’ve developed an 
innovative and unique new safeguarding solution: Educational Block 
Pages.

The new educational block feature (included as standard with our 
filtering service) will not only protect school children from accessing 
harmful content, but will also educate them and help them to make 
better choices.

With cyber crime on the rise among young people, and cyber attacks 
on schools increasing, we partnered up with the NCA’s National Cyber 
Crime unit to create an educational block page targeted towards cyber 
crime. This block page is displayed when search terms related to cyber 
crime are entered on a school network, such as “How to DDoS”. The 
block page advises on the dangers of cyber crime, and directs children 
to the NCA’s Cyber Choices website, where they can learn how to put 
their cyber skills to better use.

Not only does this protect children from harmful content, and 
potentially divert them from committing a criminal act, it can also help 
to prevent cyber attacks on your school.

To find out more about our filtering services, please get in touch:

01133 222 333 | info@schoolsbroadband.co.uk
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